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23rd February 2024 – weekly bulletin 
 

Working Together for Excellent Attendance. 
 
Well done to Oak Class who had the best attendance this week with 97.8% 
attendance!   
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Young Voices 
 
Well done to everyone who attended Young 
Voices – they were absolutely spectacular.   
 
It was so inspirational seeing 13-year-old Nandi 
Bushell drum – she was absolutely incredible and 
has even played with the Foo Fighters! 
 
It was so magical – as always! It was Mrs Athey’s 
first time and she was overcome with emotion as 
soon as the first song started! 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Oak Residential 
We are currently completing Risk Assessments etc. for Carlton Lodge Residential which takes place on  
18th – 22nd March 2024.  There will be a meeting on Monday 12th February at 5pm on Teams. Link to 
follow. 

• Please complete the paperwork that is being sent home and return it to school ASAP. 
 

• Please check that your payments and make sure they are up to date as the payments fall into 
this financial year in the school budget. 

 
Please also return the order form for souvenirs if you would like to purchase a hat or snood. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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Leeds City Art Gallery trip 
 
Due to staffing at the Art Gallery the visit which we tried to reschedule for March has been further 
postponed. We are hoping it will be possible to attend sometime after the Easter Holiday in the summer 
term. We will update you when we have more information from the gallery.  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
FROGS Mother’s Day stall 
 
The Mother’s Day stall will be held in school on Monday 26 February.  Please see a FROGS rep for more 
information. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Paid school meals 
 
Until we have the online ordering system up and running, we will be adding your child’s dinner money to 
ParentPay on a weekly basis.  For example, if your child has 5 meals week commencing 19/2/24 a charge 
of £14.10 will be added to your child’s ParentPay account.  If you pay for meals, please check ParentPay 
and settle amounts owed as soon as possible – thank you.   
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Table Tennis with Mr Colley Feb/March 2024.  
 
Mr Colley is running a short course of three table tennis lessons for KS2 children. Thursday nights, 3.15pm 
to 4.15pm on 29th February and 7th and 14th March only. 
 
Sessions are £4.50 each so £13.50 total. Limited to 14 children on a first come first served basis. Please give 
your permission and pay on ParentPay. If you require childcare after 4.15pm please book After School Club 
with Mrs Clayton. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Additional information for the Sweet Chestnut trip to Big Sheep Little Cow on 28 February 2024 
 
Please could the children be dressed in jogging bottoms, school top, school jumper, socks and wellies. 
They will need a waterproof coat with a hood (and some gloves/hat if it is cold). 
 
They will need a bag with: 
A water bottle 
Spare clothes in case they get wet/dirty or if they are travel sick 
A morning snack 
Lunch box 
 
We ask that all children wear jogging bottoms so they are comfortable and their legs are covered if they go 
on the slide and barrel train. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
We still have some numbers available in our Monthly Number Lottery.  For just £5.00 per month, you have 
the chance to win £50.00. Parents, grandparents and family friends are all invited to buy a number. 
 
The following numbers are available, if your favourite number is listed perhaps you should consider signing 
up!!  Please contact Mrs Lee for a standing order form to subscribe. 
 
1  3   4   5   7   8  10   11   13   14   16   17  18   21   23   24   26    30   32  33  34   35   38  40  41 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Zoe Ellis 
Executive Headteacher 


